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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 3:10 PM 
To: herb 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: RE: 09-0479-EL-BGN 

Mr. Herb Stevenson, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Hardin Wind Energy Project. 

Public comment on matters before the OPSB are always welcome, regardless of the case's status In the siting 
process. The OPSB regularly reviews public comments before a project is certificated, after a Board decision, and during 
the construction and operation of a project. As such, your comments will be docketed in the public comment sections of 
the case file under OPSB Case Number 09-479-EL-BGN. 

Again, thank you for your interest in the case. 
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Steve Irwin f"^ 
Public Outreach Coordinator *S1? :^ 
Ohio Power Siting Board ^ 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.eov 
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From: herb rmailto:herb(S)stevensoncon5tructlonco.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 11:26 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 09-0479-EL-BGN 

I object to Hardin Wind Project, 09-0479-EL-BGN, or any project to short circuit the system. Make sure they go through 
due process and consider all that will be affected. Thank you Herbert J Stevenson 18504 Co. Rd. 75 Belle Center Oh 
43310 
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